KIA ORA KI TE PAI O TE KĀRETI O ONSLOW POSITIVES AT ONSLOW

NEWSLETTER 16 MAY

Our vision is for every ākonga (student) to come as they are to Onslow College, to grow as a whole person (academically, socially, artistically, culturally, sports wise) and to thrive in their future. This fortnightly newsletter celebrates the many kinds of successes across our school. It also highlights how our values - whānau, whakapapa, whenua, diversity and com-

Great Mahi

Ngā Manu Kōrero Regional Speech Competition

On Friday 12 May a group of our students travelled to Takapuwāhia Marae, Porirua to support our three speakers in Ngā Manu Kōrero Regional Speech Competition.

Lizzie Evans, Kahuti Hook and Walt Hamer all represented Onslow College.

We are delighted to be able to share that Kahuti Hook took first place in the Junior Te Reo section and Walt Hamer placed third in the Senior Māori section. These are exciting results and we are very proud of all of our speakers and the 25 students who went to tautoko them.

Kahuti will be travelling to Ōtepoti in September to compete in the National competition.

Poho kererū ana mātou.



Graduation Success

Our Chinese International Students who left Onslow College before the pandemic and couldn't return to New Zealand due to border restrictions, after years of hard work and studying online, they have now graduated from university.

Congratulations to Ruikai, Fanghui, Yuanchen and Xinyan.







Adventure Racing

Well done to our Premier Adventure Racing team who placed 3rd overall, on 7th May at the Hillary Challenge North Island Regionals in Rotorua. This placing was hard won with poor weather and injury impacting the team.

The team have earned a place in October's Hillary Challenge National Final and the chance to go up against the very best secondary school outdoor adventure teams from right across the country.



Hockey

A shout out to Nishka Parekh and Hannah Rabie being named in the U18 Wellington Hockey Squad.



HANNAH RABIE ONSLOW COLLEGE